Welcome!

The Typography class is an asynchronous online class. You will have access to the class content 24/7 as long as you have an Internet connection. We do not have any class meetings on campus.

You will be required to attend some live video conferencing meetings, such as, the Orientation and critiques of your work. You will be notified by email with the details. You do not need any extra software to attend the meetings.

Our orientation web conferencing meeting will be 

SUNDAY,JANUARY 25, 6:00PM (PT). 

You will get an email with a link to the meeting site later this week.

This class will be using MOODLE, a course management system (CMS) that contains the contents of the course and is password protected. If you have taken an online class before at SBCC, you are probably familiar with WebCT Vista. Moodle is much easier for the student to navigate and I’m sure you will acclimate quickly.

You will access this course through your SBCC Pipeline account. 

https://pipeline.sbcc.edu

Follow the steps to get your password and when you get to your Pipeline page select the CLASS tab.

On that page on the right column you will see the Moodle link.

That will take you to this class.

The following links will help you become familiar with Moodle. http://soma.sbcc.edu/users/russotti/moodle/usingmoodle.html
http://demo.moodle.org/?

This class is being team taught by Bobbi Balderman and Liz Russotti. Each of us will be responsible for a specific week and the assignments in that week. You will find our names listed in the week we are responsible for.

The required text is “Type Rules!” By Ilene Striver and can be purchased online at the SBCC bookstore. 

It is important to know that we will be using Adobe Indesign for most of the assignments and Adobe Illustrator is optional for the poster and book cover projects. The DAC lab will have Adobe CS4 installed but if you are working at home the specific version will not be a problem; ALL your assignments will be uploaded to Moodle as a PDF file. We DO NOT teach the software in this class but provide a series of tutorials for those of you needing to learn Indesign. Indesign and Illustrator are introduced in GDP110 and GDP111. 

An online class lacks the personal connection you get in a traditional classroom setting. To help create a better sense of community, we are very excited about introducing the class to the virtual world, Second Life. Each student will create an avatar that will allow us to meet online in this virtual space. It is a great way to meet your fellow students, work on projects together, and critique your work.

Visit the links below to find out what SL is about.

http://blip.tv/file/262909/

http://secondlife.com/
http://sleducation.wikispaces.com/videos
We look forward to an exciting, rewarding and successful semester!

Bobbi Balderman and liz Russotti

